

393 Main Street, Paterson, NJ 07501 973.523.6220 • Fax 973.825.7297

www.evasvillage.org

Providing food & housing, medical & recovery services, and education & training to individuals in need

April 2020

Julia Gonzalez Pharmachem Laboratories, Inc. 95 Prince Street Paterson, NJ 07501-2905

Dear Julia,

Thank you for your generous donation of hand sanitizer. This gift will support Eva's programs which have been providing help and hope to our neighbors-in-need for 38 years and counting. Thousands of men, women and parents with children receive vital services, care, and support to move forward toward lives of recovery and stability. Eva's provides 'nowrong-door access' to food security, safe shelter with pathways to permanent housing, addiction and mental health treatment, medical and dental healthcare, onsite childcare/education, job coaching, and career training in our Culinary School.

Today in the face of the COVID-19 crisis, your support is more important than ever. We have adapted many of our programs so we can continue caring for our residents and struggling community members, while also protecting the health and safety of our clients and staff. With 250+ men, women and children living in our Shelters and Halfway Houses – people who have nowhere else to go – Eva's Village is truly on the front lines of this pandemic. Our Medical Clinic remains open so we can screen residents with symptoms, and those who fall ill are receiving care in the infirmary we have set up away from the other residents. Every day brings new challenges, but we are deeply committed to continuing our care and services for those who need us most.

As it becomes more evident that the pandemic is likely to affect us all for months to come, your generosity has never been so impactful. Unfortunately, even as the need continues to increase, we are also losing hundreds of thousands of dollars from fundraising events that have been canceled and billable revenue that we cannot capture because many of our face-to-face counseling programs have been temporarily suspended.

The services offered at Eva's Village are especially crucial at this time, and your support – your *charitable partnership* – helps to ensure that our residents community members receive the help they desperately need to survive. Please consider recommending Eva's Village to anyone you know who is able to make a donation. Thank you for supporting our mission, and please stay safe and be well.

With gratitude,

Heather Thompson

EVP, Development & External Relations

No goods or services were provided in return for your gift.